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To whom it may concern,  

I have a cabin in two rivers north subdivision and the local snowmobile club has  

made presents down there and making it were sxs's on tire and or tracks are not 

aloud on snowmobile trails.  

They are blocking us in from a accessing non snowmobile trails  and the only  access 

to these trails is on the mowich rd into subdivision.  

Which I have had friends get tickets for driving on road. 

We just want to use road to access trails not play on. 

I have been in the two rivers north subdivision for well over 20 years and my kids 

have  grown up accessing these trails and I want all of my grandchildren to enjoy this 

as well.  

Thanks  


